[image: ]Stations of the Cross
Friday, March 28th at 6:00pm
St. Patrick Parish
Students will be reading this year. Parents and students are welcome to walk through the stations with us. Parents are also welcome to read, just let me know.

[image: ]Soup Supper will take place in the Parish Hall following Stations. All families are asked to provide soup and/or bread. Please drop off at 5:30-6:00 pm in the Parish Hall. Help will be needed to set up, attend tables, and clean up.
Plan on helping where you can.
*12-15 meatless soups and 12-15 loaves of bread are needed *
*The grade with the most in attendance will be rewarded*

[image: ]Any questions, please contact me at 517-647-6505 ext. 419 OR lorithelen@portlandstpats.org
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